
June 11, 1964 

Mr. L. E. Countryman 
Route 3, Box 179 
Rockford, Illinois 

Dear Sir: 

1 regret that I am not able to comment on the 
questions posed In your letter of June 8. 

All of the information available to me 
pertaining to the President's assassination 
has been turned over to the Warren Commission. 
When the Commission releases the report of 
its investigation 1 feel sure that many of the 
rumors that have been circulated since the 
assassination will be disproved. 

Very truly yours, 

J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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